From: energyfuture

Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2011 4:23 PM

To: energyfuture

Subject: Ameren Missouri Plans for Missouri's Energy Future

| am writing to share with you a high level summary of Ameren Missouri’s Integrated Resource
Plan (IRP) along with the accompanying video. The full version of the plan was filed today with
the Missouri Public Service Commission and reflects a comprehensive analysis of our customers
future energy needs and how we might meet those needs with future generation resources.
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By clicking on the links below, you will be able to view the IRP video and community report.

e Ameren Missouri Integrated Resource Plan Video
e Ameren Missouri Integrated Resource Plan Community Report

My hope is that you will use your influence as a leader in the community to help generate
meaningful discussions and needed actions regarding the topics highlighted in the Ameren
Missouri IRP. | encourage you to share your thoughts with us via email
(energyfuture@ameren.com) or postal mail (Ameren Missouri, Missouri’s Energy Future, P.O.
Box 6614, MC 1400, St. Louis, MO 63166-6149)

As part of our focus on making sure the energy Missouri needs is there — today and for life, it is
our hope that Ameren Missouri’s IRP will help generate meaningful discussions and needed
actions regarding Missouri’s Energy Future.

Sincerely,

Warner L. Baxter
President and CEO
Ameren Missouri

Ameren Missouri
1901 Chouteau

Saint Louis, MO 63103
AmerenMissouri.com
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